MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 21, 2020

The reorganization and monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at the Montgomery Township Building. The members of the BDP in attendance included Allan Nappen, Jay Haenn, JP Northrop, Stephen Croner, Troy Tradewell, Lisa Martin, and Larry Mastroieni. Also present: Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.

REORGANIZATION MEETING:

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 12:37pm.

Lisa Martin was elected Chairman and JP Northrop was elected Vice-Chairman for 2020

Adjournment: Reorganization Meeting was adjourned at 12:39pm.

REGULAR MEETING:

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 12:39pm.

October 2019 Minutes Approval: Approved as submitted.

Public Comment: None.

New Business:

Meeting Schedule for 2020

The Committee discussed potential meeting topics and guests including a presentation by Bruce Shoupe regarding the process of opening a business, a presentation by the Township Manager, Police Department presentation, an healthcare update by Chuck from USI Healthcare, and presentation by AAA to talk about winter car safety.

Old Business:

Stacy Crandell gave a brief update on new things happening at the Township and there was a discussion about open/vacant businesses in the Township.

Adjournment:

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:31pm. The Committee will meet next on February 18, 2020.